
From: Rolf, Lynn (CI-StPaul)
To: bonnevilledenaples@gmail.com
Cc: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: RE: 1539 Hague Avenue - Property 03-28-23-22-0130, Street Lighting and Sweeping
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 1:59:15 PM
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Andrea,
 
The amounts appearing on the 2020 Property Taxes would have been from invoices mailed in 2019. 
This year the Sweeping and Lighting is $40 and if not paid today, will be on the 2021 taxes.  You can
pay online today to avoid the charge being placed on your taxes.  The website is
www.stpaul.gov/assessments.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Lynn

 

 
 
From: Andrea Bonneville DeNaples <bonnevilledenaples@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 10:02 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Protery 03-28-23-22-0130, Street Lighting and Sweeping
 
Hello--
 
I received a notice in the mail about fees for 2020 Lighting and Sweeping.  I am the new
owner of this property and we did not receive a bill in the mail. We purchased the
property on August 10, 2020 so we assume that the bill was sent to the previous owner,
Linda Alter. 
 
Our address in 1539 Hague Ave and our Property Id is 03-28-23-22-0130. The previous
owner paid the second half of the property taxes in which this payment was bundled in. See
attachment. 
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If I am misunderstanding, please let me know so that we can pay the remaining balance,
hopefully interest free.
 
All the best,
Andrea 
 
--
Andrea Bonneville DeNaples 
she/her/hers


